

February 5, 2018

Dear Families.

As you know, we are fortunate to have two Shinshinim working with our students on Tuesdays. One of the shinshinim (Bar) has moved to Natick for the second half of the year, and the time of his commute to EHS has increased dramatically. In light of this, we were hoping to offer him overnight home hospitality with an EHS family on the Monday nights before his Tuesday visits to school.

The requirements are as follows:

His own bedroom Dinner on Monday night and breakfast Tuesday morning At least one child in the home A place to park car his car

The dates are as follows:

Feb 26 Mar 12, 19, 26 April 9, 23 May 7, 14, 21, 28 June 11

We are expecting that many families may be excited about this opportunity so we will have a lottery to choose the host family. Please reply to Day Newburg by Friday, February 9th if you are interested. If you are are not chosen this year, there will be another opportunity next year as two shinshinim will be living on the North Shore next year. More details about this exciting opportunity will come in the spring.

